

THE MAGNOLIA SCHOOL

MONTHLY, ROUNDUP

https://magnolia.ocps.net/



GIVING THANKS

What an amazing month we have had! Our students have experienced so many new and different things here at Magnolia! In this season of giving thanks, we want to thank our parents, guardians, families, and support staff who make sure our students have what they need before arriving on campus to ensure that they are ready to learn, grow, and succeed! We could

not do what we do without your continued support. We hope you all enjoyed the Thanksgiving holiday break and are ready to enter the final month of 2023 with a spirit of joy and excitement!



UPCOMING DATES

- PTA/SAC Meeting Dec. 1
- Picture Re-takes Dec. 6
- Bridges Picnic Dec. 8
- Winter Formal Dec. 13
- Winter Concert Dec. 20
- Bridges Exit Ceremony Dec. 21
- Winter Break Dec. 25 Jan. 5

Edition #04 November 2023

SHOUTOUTS FROM THE STABLES

TEACH-IN 2023

We had an exciting and eventful Teach-In 2023! Thanks to our Teach-In Planning Committee, we were able to invite a myriad of amazing presenters and partners in education to showcase their talents, skills, and abilities with our students!



























Edition #04 November 2023

SHOUTOUTS FROM THE STABLES

ADMINISTERING GROWTH

Magnolia's Administration and Front Office Team were not ones to be left out of the community garden beds! Pictured from left to right are Principal Shuler, Ms. Jamala, Ms. Karen, Ms. Carmen, and Dr. Thompson sowing sweet potato seeds alongside Ms. Dufour's students. We can't wait to see what crops up!











) '

Edition #04 November 2023

SHOUTOUTS FROM THE STABLES

ALL ABOARD!

Our Bridges students had the opportunity to explore transportation! Our Partners in Education, SunRail, trained our students on how to be safe on and around trains. Our students also got to ride the Lynx bus system! Magnolia's Mustangs are movers and groovers!







HEALTHY HARVESTS

The Magnolia Community Garden Bed Competition is growing strong! From top to bottom we have: Mr. Atkins' Collards, Speech & Language Pathology's Carrots, Administration and Front Office's Sweet Potatoes, The Bistro's Bok Choy, and the Media Center's Cabbages! Special thanks to Ms. Dufour and her class for maintaining such healthy growth! Greens never looked so good!

1)